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Suggestions/ comments on exposure draft on IFRS for SMEs for leases

Presently, IFRS 16 leases has been implemented globally by Companies across the World.
There have been so many challenges which has been faced by Companies for
implementation. For SMEs, this exercise will lead to additional cost and effort from
compliance perspective for measurement and disclosure of Right of Use (RoU) and Lease
Liability. Considering the need for improved financial reporting into consideration, the
following suggestions can be considered from lease accounting perspective:

Suggestion
. Existing disclosure requirements for operating leases can be improved by incorporating
some of the requirements of IFRS 16 instead of considering the impact on the Financial
Statements.

IL. In case the committee still considers introducing requirements of IFRS 16 for SMEs as
well, it shall consider developing sample lease calculator in Excel which will help majority
of SMEs having plain vanilla leases without much complexity. This will reduce overall cost
of implementation considered by the subject matter Experts. This suggestion may change
the perspective of SMEs towards the requirements of IFRS 16.



